NITTOOR SREENIVASA RAU
CENTRAL VIGILANCE COMMISSIONER

27, Safdarjang Road,
New Delhi-1l.

December 23, 1964.

Dear Smt. Devika Rani,

I was very glad to receive your kind
New Year Greetings. I sincerely thank you

for it and warmly reciprocate the good wishes.

I was delighted to read in the papers

some time ago that certain mountains in the
Soviet Union had been named after Mr. Roerich
and his father.
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Yours -sincerely
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(Nittoor Sreenivasa Rau)

Smt. Devika Rani.Roerich,
c/o The Indian Bank Ltd.,
Infantry Road, Cantonment,
BANGALORE-1.







